
BS941, the heretofore hidden bill aimed to turn ordinary, law abiding citizens into criminals does 
NOT deserve the light of day.  
 
This is another attempt by out of state billionaires to impose THEIR myopic views on we 
citizens of Oregon who are tired of the utter nonsense contained in this bill.  
 
The bill will be selectively enforced.. there is no money to actually do much with it... IT will turn 
ordinary, law abiding citizens into criminals, subject to outrageous fines/ jail time. It violates not 
only the spirit of  the American Constitution, it is a brazen effort to disarm citizens under the 
guise of "safety".  
 
The thing this bill will surely do is empower the criminal element to feel much safer.. as is 
shown in those cities where strict gun controls are imposed.  Gun crimes rise when the criminal 
element feels less threatened.. 
 
This is terrible legislation that must be brushed aside.   
 
Let's invest time and energy putting the true criminals away and be done with this nonsense.  
 
Bill McKee 
 
Milwaukie, OR. 97267 
 


